
No Limit Ensemble – a Serbian music

ensemble won the hearts of the students


and staff with their mellifluous

renditions ranging from opera to


instrumental at Kala Mandir on 12th and

13th January, 2023

The powerhouse performance on the

famous track from THE PHANTOM OF


THE OPERA left the audience

spellbound.

The band visited Mahadevi Birla

Shishu Vihar on 13th January ,


establishing a cultural connect

with the students. 

January-time to set new goals; turnJanuary-time to set new goals; turnJanuary-time to set new goals; turn 



intention into realityintention into realityintention into reality



FROM "LITTLE GEMS" TO ELEGANT YOUNG

LADIES, WE HAVE GROWN WITH YOU...

We always wish our students

"fare well" in life. We know

that it is time for a change.


But, you will find us cheering

the loudest for you at every


step of your life.
BATCH OF '23

WE ARE THERE WITH YOU

A section of the alumni of Ashok Hall

Group of Schools, held a career


guidance session with the students.

They stressed upon achievement of

one's potential in a sustainable way.

The panelists kept the session alive


with their experiences and

anecdotes. 

GO DREAM BIG!

On Sunday, January 15,2023, the

teachers went on a picnic to 

 ITC Fortune Park. They had an

enjoyable day- a much needed break.

TEACHERS' DAY OUT...


